
 

 

DANNEVIRKE SMALLBORE RIFLE CLUB (DSRC) INVITING NEW JUNIORS TO THE CLUB FOR 

THE 2023 SEASON 

Are you a Year 7 or 8 and want to have a go at Smallbore Rifle Shooting?  Boys and girls 

both welcome.  Our junior shooting season starts every Tuesday from 25 April 2023 (Anzac 

Day) from 5:30-7pm.  There are limited spaces available.  Parental help is a necessity.  Cost 

for the 10 weeks is $140 which includes targets, ammunition, rifle use, coaching, final 

parents vs child shoot, Southern Hawkes Bay competition and awards.  Please register your 

child’s interest by the 14 April 2023 (but preferably by the 6 April 2023, end of Term 1). 

For more information contact Ruth McNair (0210777952) or Julia Blacklaws (0273311660) 

or email juliaanddean@xtra.co.nz  
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